
9/16/2019 

 

PESTICIDE 

APPLICATION 
 

Attention Students, Parents and Staff 

APM Mosquito Control will be spraying in the Village of North Branch specifically targeting the athletic 

field areas of North Branch Area Schools.  The spraying will take place after dusk on September 16, 2020 

weather permitting. 

APM uses low ultra-volume truck mounted sprayers.  Delivery rate is 1-2 oz. of product per acre.  The 

product that will be used is Bio-Mist 4+4 (EPA #8329-35).  Label and SDS Sheets are available in the 

Village office, School office or at the web site listed below. 

 

Jeff Drayton – Director of Operations & Technology 

North Branch Area Schools 

jdrayton@nbbroncos.net 

 

Contact Info 

APM Mosquito Control 

21240 34 Mile Rd. 

Armada MI  48005 

877-276-4714 

www.advancedmosquito.com 

 

 



 


